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Planning Officer’s Report    02 May 2017 
 

Planning Matters 

 

Dandara Development 
 

 

Dandara Development Flooding/Drainage Issues 

Local Councillor Martin Greig has been following up on water/drainage issues surrounding theDandara 

Hazledene/Pinewood development. 

Martin had a meeting with Council engineers, Sepa and a planning official on 27th April about all the local flooding/ 
drainage problems. 
Martin asked questions and they agreed to follow these up: 
 
- What is happening with the proposed watercourse round the Suds pond (the sales pod is in the way)? 
- Where is all the Pinewood/ Hazledene water being channelled? This is still unclear. 
- Why have streams dried up and why is there the drainage problems? 

 
SUDS POND 
The SUDS retention pond beside the sales pond has been drained for maintenance work, appears to be a lot of sludge 
building up. 

 



 

SUDS Pond next to sales pod 

 

 

 

 

 



Planning Applications as per weekly planning list April 2017:  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

  

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 


